
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

September 19, 2023 

Club Officers 
President 

Henry House 
President-Elect 

TBD 
Vice President 

TBD 
Secretary 

Bob Bennett 
Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past President 
Bob Bennett 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

Glenn White 
International Service 

TBD 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
Viktor Modic 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“If you’re in the 
luckiest one percent 
of humanity, you owe 
it to the rest of 
humanity to think 
about the other 99 
percent.” 

Warren Buffett 

 

Guests 
Bill & Pauline Berens 

Member Birthdays 
Tim Brinn  
Erie Haste 

Member Anniversaries 
Tanya Turner 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
09/26 Assembly 

10/03  Mike Cantin 
10/10  Lee Duncan 
10/17  Joe Easterwood 
(SOM) 
10/24  Brenda Hollowell-
White 
10/31  Carlton Davenport 
 

Attendance 
Members Present            12 
Attendance % 60 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 
Henry opened the meeting at 8:00 am.  Members recited 
the Pledge of Allegiance, sang This is Our Country, then 
Henry gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
*  Remember Hunger Heroes.  Drop off at The Hub.  
*  The first two dates for Students of the Month will 
occur on 10/17 & 11/21 
*  The Club Christmas Party is planned for 12/5. 
*  On 12/19 there will be a Club Assembly & Election. 

Assembly 
Henry led a discussion and update on recent Club 
activities.  First, the Accelerated Reading Program books 
have not been delivered yet but are expected in the 
coming weeks.  Dues will be owed by members beginning 
on 10/1.  Currently, a report is being completed that will 
qualify the Club for a District award for activities 
completed in the last fiscal year.  Glenn will assess Rotary 
Park to determine whether another cleaning is needed.  A 
meeting on scholarships for 2024 will occur in February.  
No current COA agreement has been reached for 
scholarships.  A new annual agreement needs to be 
signed with the Cub Scouts.  Brenda is stepping aside as 
the lead liaison with the Interact Club.  Another person 
needs to be identified.  Club positions continue to need 
to be filled and backup support would be beneficial for all 
positions.  Connie noted that a membership training 
program will occur at Pitt College on 10/21.  Finally, a 
discussion focused on the Club Foundation, its members, 
and plans for a meeting this fall and next spring.  As 
mentioned during this discussion, the Club Foundation 
has its own Board as a 501 c 3 (tax exempt organization).  

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks: Sandy, Henry, Frank, Connie, Bill Berens 
*  50/50 Raffle: Bob designated it for the Club. 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 8:57 am.    

Respectfully submitted by Henry. 


